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READINGS FOR NEXT WEEK: 
Reading 1      ACTS 9:26-31 
Reading 2      1 JN 3:18-24 
Gospel         JN 15:1-8 

Middle School Youth 

Ministry  
  

We meet every Tuesday from 7 to 
8:30 pm in the Youth Ministry 

space.  
 
Please contact Angela or JP Bailey at 
youthministry@stchristopherski.org if you 
have any questions . 

 

 
 
 

 
 

3ĄýóðĈʿ -ðĈ ѓă÷ ðûû 2ôûøöøþĄĂ %ó õðüøûøôĂ Ćøûû ñô 
÷þĂăøýö ă÷ô ûðĂă (þĂÿøăðûøăĈ 3ĄýóðĈ õþā ă÷ô Ĉôðāʿ 
Ć÷øò÷ øĂ ðûĂþ þĄā #ðăôò÷øĂă !ÿÿāôòøðăøþý "āôðúˇ
õðĂăˉ 0ûôðĂô ûôă +ðăøô úýþĆ Ć÷ðă ĈþĄ øýăôýó ăþ 
ñāøýö þā Ć÷øò÷ Ă÷øõă ĈþĄ ĆþĄûó ûøúô ăþ ÷ôûÿ Ăôāąô 
ðă˅ 7ô ðāô ÷þÿøýö ăþ ÷ðąô ðĂ üðýĈ õðüøûøôĂ ÿðāˇ

ăøòøÿðăô ðĂ Ćô òðý˅ -þāô øýõþāüðăøþý Ćøûû ñô 

òþüøýö øý ă÷ô ýôćă Ćôôú˅  

 Religious Education Registration for 

next year will be coming soon! 

Please make sure you are receiving 

emails from the Religious Ed Office 

and keep an eye on our parish website so you do 

not miss out!  

First Communion Announcements: 

Please make sure you are working on complet-
ing your First Communion Banner. Kits have 
been given out to all families. If your banner is 

finished you can bring it into the Religious Ed office. All 
finished banners must be completed and brought in no lat-
er than the night of the First Communion Rehearsals, 
Thursday, May 3rd. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to the children Baptized this 
month: 

Robert  Lee Gilbert 
 

Grant Jackson 
 

Devan Sklanka 
 

Connor Smith 

http://www.usccb.org/bible/readings/bible/Deuteronomy/18:15


FOURTH SUNDAY OF EASTER  

 

 

We would like to thank 
Barranco & Sons, P.A. 

 for sponsoring an ad in our weekly bulletin 

  
  
  
 

MONDAY   APRIL 23 
7:15 a.m.  Nancy Sosnowski+ 
8:30 a.m.  Jane McComas+ 
THURSDAY  APRIL 26 
7:15 a.m.  Joann Boyle Sinclair+ 
8:30 a.m.  Mike & Rosie Kodric+ 
FRIDAY  APRIL 27 
7:15 a.m.  Joy Pillsbury 
8:30 a.m.  Lee Thomas+ 
SATURDAY  APRIL 28 
8:30 a.m.  Augustus Fretz+ 
5:00 p.m.  Jimmy Jones+ 
SUNDAY  APRIL  29 
7:00 a.m.  St. Christopherõs Parishioners 
9:00 a.m.  Lorena Pleiman+ 
11:15 a.m.  Teresa Godwin 

h¦¢w9!/I 
Did you know that hearty soups 
and tomato soup are a year-round 
staple of those trying to make 
ends meet?  
 
Think about that while you are 

shopping...just one extra can for the poor...place it 
in the box inside the entrance of the Church Hall (to 
the right...in front of the Conference room).  
 
ñChrist has no body now on earth but yours...no 
hands but yours, no feet but yours...Yours are the 
eyes through which to look out...Christ's compassion 
to the world..ò - St. Teresa of Avila 

Meditation Group 
 
All are welcome to pray with us each 
Friday from 9-10am.  Meeting in the 
Parish Office, we enter quietly.  Our 
meditation is silent and still for 20 

minutes, followed by a devotional talk and discus-
sion.  For more info check www.wccm.org or call Bob-
bie Bell at 410 829 9834. 

Saturday April 28 and  Sunday 
April 29 from 8 amï Noon. 
 
Sponsored annually by the Knight 
'n Gals group to benefit charitable 
causes. There will be perennials, 

annuals, veggie plants, trees & shrubs. Various potted plants 
that can be given as Mother's day gifts, etc.  
 
Raffle drawing items as always! Rain or shine! Parking lot and 
covered sidewalk area.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE! 
 

Knights of Columbus Crab Feast is coming Saturday, 
June 9, 2018. Tickets will be on sale soon. 

For those who are interested in helping 
with the monthly Food Pantry at Safe 
Harbor the 3rd Friday of the month, 
there is now an online "Signup Genius" 
Program in place.  Individuals, families, 
youth groups,  and Confirmation stu-

dents could plan ahead and reserve space for a service 
projects.     We are asking folks to sign up prior to show-
ing up at the food pantry so we can organize our food 
pantry volunteers better and make sure everyone has a 
job.  
 Volunteers help set up starting at 3:30 and stay until 
7:15pm, after clean up.   To volunteer, go to  http://
www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054aaea922a2fd0-
haven.   There is a place to designate what church you are 
representing.  There are only 15 slots available for each 
date. 
If you have specific questions about volunteering at the 
food pantry, please contact Community Organizer,  Ka-
ren Bardwell:  410-490-3173.   
 
HM hopes to open a second location for the Food Pantry 
this summer. Details to follow when plans complet-
ed.  Volunteers will be needed there as well.  
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